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A big thank you to the Garfield Park 
community for sharing your thoughts on 
the Kedzie Corridor Plan.  Learn about 
recent outreach efforts and plan updates 
from your suggestions. Input from all 
residents is vital to a good plan for  Kedzie 
Avenue, so please attend the 2nd public 
meeting and provide further input on the 
plan and  process. Together we can develop 
a better plan. We look forward to seeing 
you there! 

6:00 PM
JOHN MARSHALL METROPOLITAN HIGH SCHOOL

3250 W. ADAMS ST, CHICAGO, IL 60624

may 08, 2014

2nd

www.kedziecorridor.wordpress.com
- or -

Download the FREE Kedzie Corridor Plan 
phone app at iTunes or Google Play 

(Search “Kedzie”)
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